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November 18, 2020 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO: Long-Term Care Home Licensees 
 
FROM:   Sheila Bristo  
    Assistant Deputy Minister  
    Long-Term Care Operations Division 
    Ministry of Long-Term Care 
 
SUBJECT: Co-payment rates 
 

 

As in past years, the Ministry of Long-Term Care will inform licensees, in writing, of any 
updated co-payment rates prior to the upcoming co-payment cycle. We ask that you please 
refrain from contacting residents or families about any resident co-payment rate changes 
until you have received the communication.  The ministry plans to issue the communication 
no later than November 30, 2020.   
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Ltc.info@ontario.ca 
 
Sincerely, 
 
(original signed by) 
 
Sheila Bristo 
Assistant Deputy Minister 
Long-Term Care Operations Division 
 
c:   

Lisa Levin, Chief Executive Officer, AdvantAge Ontario 
Donna Duncan, Chief Executive Officer, Ontario Long Term Care Association 

mailto:Ltc.info@ontario.ca
mailto:Ltc.info@ontario.ca

